Dual Enrollment - Call for Service

owner-bc_faculty@listserv.bakersfieldcollege.edu on behalf of Klint Rigby [krigby@bakersfieldcollege.edu]

Sent:Wednesday, November 16, 2016 11:05 AM

To: bc_faculty

Dear fellow faculty,

We need at least one member of each department with dual enrollment to serve as a liaison and work with the local high schools that are offering our classes. This is an opportunity to help make sure that dual enrollment is done right. It is imperative that each area have at least one liaison!

What will you do as a dual enrollment liaison?

- * Meet with high school teachers who are teaching the courses and help determine if the course is a good fit for dual enrollment
- * Develop a relationship with the high school teachers and help them create a college environment for their classes
- * Complete evaluations of the classes taught through dual enrollment
- \ast Make sure that students who complete dual enrollment courses are ready for the next level when they come to BC

I will be working with all of you to help make this task easier.

You will receive an hourly stipend for your efforts.

On Friday, December 2, faculty and administration from Bakersfield College will be meeting with the Kern High School District to prepare for dual enrollment in the spring semester. The morning will have an agenda in which we talk about all aspects of dual enrollment. The late morning and early afternoon will provide time for faculty from BC to work with faculty from the various high schools on all aspects of dual enrollment, including syllabus creation, meeting course rigor, and strategies for providing a college atmosphere in the high school setting.

As an added bonus, Cindy will buy you breakfast and lunch *and* you can get flex credit.

Please consider serving our community as a liaison.

Feel free to contact me with any questions you may have.

If you are interested or if you have already volunteered to be a liaison, please reply to this mail so that I can make a list of who is serving where and get information to you as necessary.

Thanks,

Klint Rigby

Professor

Bakersfield College

1801 Panorama Drive

Bakersfield, CA 93305

1 of 2

661-246-5032 cell

2 of 2 11/29/16 6:16 PM